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Summary:

Veraart of the Dutch company Verolme visited to report on the farewell dinner he hosted
for the North Korean trade mission. The delegation stressed that a trade agreement was
not sufficient and that a permanent representation should be established, which Veraart
promised to keep talking to the government about.
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